The theme for the month of October is “communication.”

Socktober! Barnhill Memorial School is celebrating Socktober. Please bring in new socks and give them to your homeroom teacher! We want to help our community by donating the socks to the shelters in Saint John.


Athletics and Activities:
Congratulations to the boys’ soccer team on defeating Forest Hills yesterday by a score of 3-1. Way to go boys! Your final regular season game will be tomorrow at PES. Best of luck boys.
The girls’ regular season final game will be today after school against Forest Hills at Forest Hills. Best of luck boys! 
A reminder to ALL students: Phys. ED. Class is outside the majority of the time, and now that the weather is getting colder. PLEASE bring appropriate clothing. It is best to dress in layers and take things off if you get hot – it is impossible if you do not have the clothing.
Put your smile on! It is picture day!
Today is “Outdoor Day” we have The Goat Works from N.S. is here today for interactive drumming presentation in our Outdoor classroom “The Lightning Dome.”
GSA is cancelled today.
Have a wonderful Wednesday!

